Letter to Parents and Students

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear Parents and Students,

As we prepare for the upcoming school year, we want to share our comprehensive health
strategies to ensure a safe and healthy environment for everyone. Our priorities include:

Health and Safety Guidelines

Mandatory mask-wearing in common areas.

Regular hand sanitization stations throughout the school.
Daily health screenings for students and staff.

Social distancing measures in classrooms and common areas.

Wellness Programs

e Increased access to mental health resources.
« Physical activity breaks during the day.
o Workshops on healthy eating and lifestyle choices.

Communication and Support

We encourage open communication between families and school staff. Please reach out to us
with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your cooperation and support in keeping our school community safe.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[School Name]



